Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, August 14, 2012 8:11 AM
To: Tracy Craig'

Cc: ‘Conner, Anne P’

Subject: RE: PG&E Grant - San Lorenzo project
Tracy,

The notice looks great. Distributing the notice is a good step. | will add this notice to the ACEH case file and to the
Community Involvement section of GeoTracker.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Tracy Craig [mailto:tracy@craig-communications.com]
Sent: Tuesday, August 14, 2012 6:20 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: 'Conner, Anne P'

Subject: PG&E Grant - San Lorenzo project

Hi Jerry: As a courtesy, PG&E would like to hand-deliver the attached work notice in the immediate area around the San
Lorenzo site. Please let me know if you are okay with this action. Thanks, Tracy

Tracy Craig

Craig Communications

P: (510) 222-8469

F: (888) 222-6976

C: (510) 334-4866

2915 Doidge Ave.

Pinole, CA 94564
tracy@craig-communications.com
WWW.Craig-communications.com




